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Dear Parents and Guardians,

This letter is to inform you of some changes to our game day policy at Bearkat Stadium.

Attached is a copy of the updated policy. These are in place to ensure that all students, parents,
and guests are provided with the safest experience possible. Please take the time to review these
policies with your family prior to attending future events at Bearkat Stadium.

As always, Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

GCISD Administration Team

We are committed to a quality education where we enter to learn and leave to achieve.



Bearkat Stadium Game Policy
● All elementary students in grades PK-5 must be
accompanied by an adult. A high school student is not
considered an adult in this instance. Elementary
students may not be dropped off at games.

● Playground and playground area will be closed.

● Complex is only open to those directly involved in the
game.

● No loitering in the parking lot or around school
buildings.

Our goal is to provide a safe environment for all
Bearkat fans. We look forward to a great season!

GO BEARKATS!


